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15th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6, 
 

Maternity Leave 
 
As you will be aware from our parentmail sent in November, Miss Brett is expecting a baby due in 
the summer term.  I am now writing to let you know that she will be commencing her maternity 
leave on Wednesday, 1st May so her last day at school will be Tuesday, 30th April. 
 
I am pleased to be able to advise you that Miss Lucy Dillon will be joining us for the summer term as 
Class 6 Teacher and will complete the year with the class. Miss Dillon will be visiting school on 17th 
April to meet with me and Miss Brett for a handover discussion and then on Wednesday, 24th April 
she will teach the class and begin to get to know the children.  
 
Miss Brett will remain in contact with the school during her maternity leave and is already planning 
to come along and watch the Year 6 production and Leavers’ Service.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle  
Head of School 
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